
From: Rod Mendenhall [mailto:mendyrm70@gmail.com]  
Sent: Saturday, May 27, 2017 12:23 PM 
To: Hartman, Suzanne <Suzanne.Hartman@chelanpud.org> 
Subject: Advancedmeters 
 
I have 2 properties on Meacham Rd. in Leavenworth (Plain) Wa. There are 3 power 
meters on these properties that are almost impossible for your meter reader to get to in 
the winter months. I would like to have all of my meters replaced as soon as possible 
for your benefit and mine. 
 
Our addresses are 12384 Meacham Rd. (2 meters) and 12376 Meacham Rd. (1 meter). 
Main address is 1203 Washington St. Wenatchee. Please let us know when you are 
ready to install? 
 
Thanks, Rod and Joan Mendenhall  
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